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Good Afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, May 24th – Friday, May 28th.  

 

Monday, May 24th there are no classes for students because of the Victoria Day statutory holiday. 

 

Tuesday, May 25th every homeroom class will celebrate a classmate as we present our monthly “ROAR 

Award” certificates. These special student recognition awards celebrate deserving students who best 

exemplify our ROAR motto – Respecting Others & Accepting Responsibility. Certificate recipients are 

also consistently kind, ready to learn and participate positively.  

 

Parents/Caregivers of students entering Kindergarten for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year are asked 

to reserve the date of Thursday, June 10th for the Loch Lomond School Kindergarten Orientation Day. 

Children attending Kindergarten for the upcoming school year will have opportunity to participate in a 

kindergarten orientation session and have the chance to discover what a kindergarten day is all about. 

The orientation session will also provide students and a parent/caregiver opportunity to participate in a 

bus ride and a bus safety orientation with a member of the district transportation team. To register your 

pre-kindergarten child to attend the June 10th orientation session, please call 658-5350. In advance, 

parents/caregivers are reminded of the following: 

 

• Parents/Caregivers are not permitted to attend the Kindergarten Orientation Session with their child. 

• One Parent/Caregiver is permitted to attend the Bus Ride & Safety Orientation Session. 

• AIS (Autism Intervention Services) representative is permitted to attend with their student client. 

• All participating students are required to wear masks as per GNB requirements for children over two. 

• Students in the following Homeroom Classes will not attend school on Thursday, June 10th:  Mrs. 

Hodder’s Homeroom Class; Mrs. Snow’s Homeroom Class; Mrs. Gillespie’s Homeroom Class; and   Ms. 

Redfurn’s Homeroom Class. 

 

 
Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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